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ERD/M&PRD/PR/01/2021-116                                                                                October 15, 2021 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

The State Bank of Pakistan will remain closed on Tuesday, October 19, 2021 (i.e. 12th Rabi-
ul-Awal, 1443 A.H.) on the occasion of Eid Milad-un-Nabi (Sallallahu Alayhi Wa-Sallam). 
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